
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 14th May 2021

Monday 24th May          

Friends of School meeting 

4.45pm 

Tuesday 25th May      

Tempest photography  

Friday 28th May               

Term ends  

Monday 7th June              

Back to school / Inspiration 

day 

Wednesday 9th June    

NSPCC virtual worship  

Thursday 10th June 

Swimming continues for Y3 – 

6 each week 

Friday 11th June      

Childhood day (NSPCC)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This is Mental Health Awareness week. The theme is ‘connecting with 

nature’. During worship, we planted our own sunflower seeds - we 

look forward to watching them grow and seeing whose will be the 

tallest. Each class also took part in a lesson to explore ways of using 

nature to help with mental well-being, including mindfulness. 

We have enjoyed having some worships outside as a school family 

and singing altogether (keeping to a safe distance in bubbles). Mrs 

Puttock is preparing us for ‘The Virtual Big Sing’ in July.  

  

Each week, we enjoy our Friday celebration worships. It is an 

opportunity to reward excellent learning, behaviour and special 

talents. Recently, we have created a ‘Talent Tree’ where everyone 

created a hand of talents. All children have been invited to share their 

talents as part of worship. Thank you to Harry and Freddy for sharing 

their sporting and musical talents. We look forward to seeing more 

talents showcased each week. Our School Council are busy planning 

a ‘Welbourn’s Got Talent’ show for next term too. If you are able to 

donate any prizes, they would be gratefully received. 

Well done to the children who achieved their ‘survival skills’ award. 

The children have worked hard each week to learn how to survive 

outdoors by cooking on an open fire, doing first aid and more! 

 

We will send out the revised club list for Term 6 next week. 

Have a great weekend and stay safe! 

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Safeguarding 

We are committed to 

Safeguarding young children. 

Our updated Safeguarding 

and Child Protection policy is 

on our school website. (TAB 

Parents/ policies) If you have 

any concerns about the 

welfare of a child, please call: 

01522782111.  

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is: 

97% 

Your child is expected to have 

at least 97% attendance and 

should aim for 100%, we will 

not authorise any holidays in 

term time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Let’s take a look at our learning this week … 

Topaz Class enjoyed doing yoga and learning how to develop keyboard skills in computing. 

   

Emerald Class enjoyed planting seeds in science and learning about mummification. They 

played a mummy game too – it looks like fun! 

   

Amethyst Class enjoyed Active maths and developing their painting skills. 

   

Links to your child’s Twitter pages can also be accessed via the links below:  

https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Topaz.asp   

https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Emerald.asp 

https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Amethyst.asp  

https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Topaz.asp
https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Emerald.asp
https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Amethyst.asp

